
 

 

Dear Parents and families 

 

I would like to start by saying an enormous well done, to all of 
our children in Year 6 who have worked incredibly hard this 
week on their SATS tests. We could not be prouder of them all, 
for the resilient and determined approach that they took to the 
whole week. It was lovely to see them all at SATS breakfast 
every morning, raring to go with energy and enthusiasm. 

 

Year 2 are also undertaking their SATS tests this month, although 
they are administered in a slightly different way, with children 
completing them in small groups over a number of days. Unlike 
the KS2 sats (which must be taken on specified days) the KS1 
SATS can be taken any time in the month of May. The Year 2 
and Year 6 teams have done everything possible to ensure that 
our children are able to perform at their best this week. Our staff 
here at CtS really are a talented and passionate group of 
professionals who work relentlessly hard for our children; 
therefore I am sure you will want to join me in saying a huge 
thank you to them today, at the end of a very busy week! 

 

Warmest regards 

 

Mel Nugent 

Headteacher 

  12 May 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning team 

who have earned most points over a week   

The team that have earned the most points in the week 

ending 5 May is the YELLOW Team 

WELL DONE  Yellow TEAM 

TT Rockstars  

1st place  - Mustard 

2nd Place  - Catkin 

3rd Place  -  Sycamore  

 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our  

children at CtS, a special well 

don e to those that received 

Golden Book certificates this 

week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Mary  

R Indiana  

1 Artin  

2 Harrison  

3 Christopher Ryan M 

4 Alexia  

5 Molly Arielle 

6 William F David C 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Wednesday 17 May  

Coffee & Chat at 08.50  

 

Friday 30 June 2023 

Sports Day 

EYFS & KS1 at 9 - 11am 

KS2 at 1.15 - 3.15pm 

 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Acorn 97% 

KS2—  Wheat 98% 

Well done!! 



 

 

You are all warmly invited  

to our next 
  

Coffee and Chat 
on 

Wednesday morning 

17th May 

8.50am – 9.30am 
 

Our focus will be 

Keeping your child safe online 

     There will be a short presentation with hints and tips and the opportunity to ask 

questions and seek advice. 
 

Hope to see you there!   

Mandy and Alison 

To book a place please contact the school office.  

school@cts.odbst.org   01908 867356 

It is not essential to book but helpful for us to have an idea of numbers. 

mailto:school@cts.odbst.org


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Therapy Dog Diesel that visits the school will be at Rickley park 

on 13 May and at the Big Doggie Do at Willen Lake.on 20 May. 


